
From: Bernie McLoughlin   
Sent: Tuesday 26 April 2022 14:14 
To: cdp <cdp@leitrimcoco.ie> 
Subject: Library 
 
In your development plan please include expanding the size of the library.  It is a brilliant asset to the 
community and in particular the school.   The current building is not big enough to accommodate a 
full class for either a special event or even a reading session  
Thanking you,  
Regards 
Bernadette McLoughlin (Teacher) 
 


